MRS BARRON’S KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
Friday, September 29, 2023

READING/LANGUAGE ARTS: This week we learned all about
the letter Cc, concentrating on the ¢ sound as in cat. We also
learned the “red” word to. Next week we will begin assessments
on all the letters, sounds and words learned this nine weeks.
There will be no new letters or words.

MATH: This week we continued our unit on Numbers up to 10,
identifying, counting to and writing them correctly. Please have
your child practice writing their numbers at home for additional
practice. There will be no new Math skills introduced next week.

*October 5-Parent/Teacher conferences, no school for
students

*October 6-Professional Development Day, no school for
students

October 9- Holiday, no school for students or staff
October 26- Kindergarten will go on a field trip-l have
many parents who have offered to be chaperones, so | will
have to draw names out of a hat as soon as | have
received all permission slips.



